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Comments: I do not believe e-bikes of any kind belong on non-motorized trails. The current trail use in my area

has already exploded with regular mountain bikes and hikers and adding a motorized option is not practical and

creates a safety issue for existing trail users. There are plentiful options for e-bikes on existing motorized forest

trails throughout the state as well as trails managed by the BLM. Motorized is just that, it has a motor and that

use does not mix with hikers, horses and non-motorized bikes.


